
New York State Insurance Fund (NYSIF) 
 

Uninterrupted Power Supply (UPS) Implementation and 
Integration 

 

NYSIF is seeking to procure the implementation and integration of a UPS system. The UPS 
system that will need to be implemented is as follows:  

One (1) 60Hz Liebert EXC, model EXC20011B36A745, with the following features 
and characteristics:  
 

• Input Voltage 208V/120VAC 60Hz three-phase, four-wire plus ground 
• Input and output cables enter and exit through the bottom of the unit 
• Main Unit Color: ZP-7021 Black Gray Matte 
• Ramp included for unit removal from pallet 
• One Square D Bolt-In\Plug-In 54 pole panelboards for Square D Bolt-In\Plug-In circuit 

breakers with ABB panelboard main breaker  
• Upgraded LDMF Configuration 
• (1) IS-UNITY-DP Card 
• (1) SiteScan Interface Card(IS-485EXI) 

 
NYSIF is not seeking the product above, just the implementation of the product. 
 
NYSIF is seeking a three-month term for this contract. Upon beginning of the implementation 
process, the implementation must be completed within two weeks.  
 
Vendors must be authorized and trained by Vertiv to provide equipment startups, warranty 
service, and maintenance on the latest equipment. Interested firms must submit documentation 
that they have an agreement in place with Vertiv to provide these services. 
 
NYSIF anticipates awarding a single contract. The solicitation document may be obtained from 
NYSIF’s Procurement website at www.nysif.com/procurement. Interested parties should e-mail 
contracts@nysif.com with any questions.  

Interested firms should email contracts@gmail.com by 11/3/20 at 2:00 p.m. EST.  

Pursuant to State Finance Law § 139-j and § 139-k, this solicitation includes and imposes 
certain restrictions on communications between NYSIF personnel and a prospective bidder 
during the procurement process. Designated staff for this solicitation is Vincent Ginardi, NYSIF, 
15 Computer Drive West, Albany NY 12205, contracts@nysif.com. Contacts made to other 
NYSIF personnel regarding this procurement may disqualify the prospective bidder and affect 
future procurements with governmental entities in the State of New York. 

NYSIF is committed to achieving its goal of increasing opportunities for New York State Minority 
and Women’s Business Enterprises (M/WBE) and Service-Disabled Veteran Owned Businesses 
(SDVOB). Any company that feels it may meet the state requirements for MWBE certification 
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but has not done so already is also encouraged to visit the NYS Empire State Development 
website at http://www.esd.ny.gov/MWBE.html for more information. We encourage any firm 
that believes it meets the state requirements for SDVOB certification to visit The Division of 
Service-Disabled Veterans’ Business Development within the NYS Office of General Services 
(OGS) at https://ogs.ny.gov/Veterans/.  
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